MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and City Council

FROM: Greg Guernsey, Director
Planning and Development Review Department

DATE: June 13,2014

SUBJECT: MDC Programs Annex
Neighborhood Plan (NPA-2014-0011.01)
Postponement request by Staff

Staff is requesting a postponement from the June 26, 2014 hearing to August 28, 2014, for the
above-referenced plan amendment application.

The Applicant and Neighborhood representatives have been working to reach agreement on the
proposed rezoning, and need time to resolve remaining issue. Staff is facilitating these
discussions.

Both the Applicant and Neighborhood representatives support the postponement request.

If you need additional information, please contact the case manager, Maureen Meredith, at (512)
974-2695 or at Maureen.meredith@austintexas.gov.
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Greg Guernsegy Director
Planning and Development Review Department

X Marc Ott, City Manager
Sue Edwards Assistant City Manager



